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See attached recommendations regarding Title 15. We would like our voices to be heard. We have
responded to several East county proposals from traffic changes to zoning initiatives and there are
NEVER any compromises. It seems that wanting input is merely lip service by the city and that
voices of the people living in the neighborhoods affected are not heard. Where is our EQUITY ? The
city seems to have their own agenda and move foreword regardless of what the citizens affected
offer as alternatives and optional solutions. Please see the attached proposals for changes to Title 15
proposal. Thank you.
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